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We’d like to express a heartfelt “Thank You!” to all of our 2010 donors. Without you, our 
work for cleaner waterways and healthier communities would not be possible. Thank you 
for your voice, your time, and your faithful support. We could not do this important work 
without you! 2010 Donors

Watershed Angel
$500 +

Allure Salon & Spa
Aveda Corporation
Owsley Brown II & Christy Brown
Diva Studio & Day Spa
Robert DeAngelis
Eco-Tech Consultants, Inc. 
Frank Elsen 
The Essential Day Spa 
Flanagan’s Ale House 
Flynn Brothers Contracting, Inc. 
Gary Hackney 
Marc Hult
Jerry Heston Hairdressing 
Joseph’s Salon & Spa 
Bert Lyons & Maggie Brandt
Melanie Ratliff & Bob Wilson 
Omagi Salon & Spa 
Pure Salon Spa 
Bruce W. Scott 
Brian & Lahla Sohn
Tom & Peggy Wilson
Z Salon & Spa

Watershed Steward
$200 - $500

Julie Beth Gee & Michael W. Adams 
Ed Allgeier 
Hugh Archer & Susan Lambert 
George Athanasakes 
Crescent Hill Chiropractic 
Angela Doyle 
Gordon Garner 
Ann Hardman 
Jane Hope 
Irish Hill Neighborhood Assn. 
Casey & Jennifer Kaufman 
Zachary Kelleher 
Carey & Susan Koplowitz 
Kenneth Kuehn 
Nana Lampton 
Tom Wallace Lyons 
Molly Malone’s Irish Pub & Restaurant 
Ken Neagle 
Crystal Olson 
Robert I Patton 
Judy & Steve Petersen 
Lynn & Jonathan Phillips 
Roger & Diane Shott 
Social 732 LLC 

Watershed Guardian
$100 - $199

 21st Century Parks, Inc. 
 Frances Aprile 
 Samuel or Bonnie Avery 
 Karen Schaffer & Mark Ayers 
 Bruce Bardin & Carol Friedman 
 Barefoot Yards 
 Mary & Ray Barry 
 Beckham Bird Club 

Supporter
$50 - $99

2010AnnualReport

Cindy Adelberg 
Jeff Auxier 
William Barrett 
Sophie Bayer 
Black Dog Construction 
Beatrice Brooks 
Becky and Kyle Brothers 
Geoff Bugbee 
Francis Camargo 
James Chenault 
David & Julie Clardy 
Rick & Diana Clewett 
Rosalie and Dan Clifford 
Jim Coffman 
Bruce Cohen 
Lee Colten 
Commonwealth Office of Technology 
Don & Pat Dampier 
Nancy deLescinskis 
Bing & Mary Kathryn Dickerson 
Frank J Diebold 
John Distler 
David Dockstader 
Donald S. Dott Jr. 
Dropseed Native Plant Nursery 
Jim & Pam Duncan 
Mary Jo Eberle 
EyeDia Design It Again 
Michelle Faeth 
Fifth Third Bank 
Anthony & Rose Garvey 
Ambrose & Lida W. Givens Sr. 
Nancy Givens 
James & Janet Graff 
Joanne Graf 
Carroll Grossman 
Paul Hammersley 
Scott Hankla 
Joe Hardesty 

Judy Petersen, KWA Executive Director, gives a presentation on 
the Clean Water Act at the Sustainable City Series in Louisville. 

 John Bennie 
 Biohabitats, Inc. 
 John Bolin 
 Jerry & Portia Brown 
 Brownsboro Conservation Council 
 Autumn Clark 
 Madgel Cleveland 
 Joan D Denton 
 Ted & Margo Diamond 
 James S Dinger 
 Renae Duncan 
 Earth’s Promise Farm 
 EcoGro 
 Tessa Edelen 
 Bob & Frances Edwards 
 Environs Inc. 
 David Fields 
 Karl Forster DDS 
 Christopher Graney 
 Greater Louisville Sierra Club 
 Betsy Bennett and Bruce Hart 
 Jim Hays 
 Lon & Ann Hays 
 Mildred Jacobs 
 Alfred Jenson 
 Betty Kassulke 
 Kentucky Resources Council 
 Kentucky Riverkeeper 
 George R Kolbenschlag 
 Greg & Joan Kuhns 
 La Grange Animal Hospital 
 Louisville Climate Action Network 
 Louisville Nature Center 
 Judith McCandless 
 Medina Outfitters, LLC 
 Jennifer Milburn 
 Michael and Cathy W Moser 
 Alan and Elaine Nations 
 Elizabeth Niemann & Associates, Inc. 
 John Niland 
 Ohio River Valley Water Sanitation Commission 
 David and Elizabeth Paige 
 Brad or Sundae Park 
 Chris & Mindi Peters 
 Redwing Ecological Services, Inc. 
 John Reeves 
 Phil Rhoads 
 RKX Consulting, Inc. 
 Lynn Rushing 
 Mary Ann Sanders 
 Ronald Schneider 
 Anne Scott 
 Susan C. Simpson 
 Ray Smith 
 David E Spenard 
 Tom Vierheller 
 Ted Vimont 
 David Wicks 
 Karen Wilhite 
 Stephen Wilkins 
 Art Williams 
 Jack Wilson 
 Ward & Kaylen Wilson 
 Fred Wohlstein



NewsStreams
A publication of Kentucky Waterways Alliance: Working to protect and restore Kentucky's waterways.

5

Individual
$0 - $49

2010AnnualReport

Anne Adamek 
Dean Adams 
Mary Adams 
Julia Allen 
Richard & Jennifer Allison 
Rachel and Keith Anderson 
Kristine Andreozzi 
J.D. Atkinson, Jr. 
Sandi & Jeffrey Bailey 
Jacqueline Baker 
Christa Ballard 
City of Bardstown 
Jessica Damron Bell 
Alycia Bergmann 
Big Buffalo Crossing 
James & Carrie Ballinger 
Deb Bledsoe 
Joan Blincoe 
Emily C Boone 
Mike Breetz 
Justin Breitenstein 
Sheryl Brennan 
John & Lisa Brittain 
Susan Brittain 
Roger W. Brucker 
Craig Bunting 
Jay R. Burns 
Campbell County Conservation Dist 
Julia S. Campbell 
Mahlian Carmichael 
Tracey Carson 
Mary J. Cherry 
Joe & Louise Chiles 
Joan Chmielewski 
Mary Clark 
Clear Creek Conservation Trust 
Coalition for the Homeless 
David Collins 
Ruth Y Colvin 
Ron L. Colwell 
Joseph Conley 
Wade Connick 
Michael B. Connor 
Andy & Kelly Cook 
Terry Cook 
Vernon D. Cook Jr. 
James and Carla Crabb 
Roy Crawford 
Lynn & Paul Cruz 
Kimberlee Curtis 
Kathy Daniel
Dick Dennis

Lisa & David Dettlinger 
Patrice Dixon 
Doug Doerrfeld 
Clark Dorman 
Thelma Dunlevy 
Kim Dwyer 
Eastern Coal Regional Roundtable 
Linda Eastes 
Jim & Pat Edelen 
Charles & Jacqueline Ennis 
Deborah Eye 
Rosetta Fackler 
Tom Fisher 
Patrick Fitzgerald 
Phyllis Fitzgerald 
Ed Foote 
Stephen Foster 
Barbara Franck 
Dave & Margie Fry 
Mary Furlong 
Julie & Adam Giovenco 
Don Girton 
Roger Givens 
Elizabeth Glass 
Lavin Graviss 
Vera Greanias 
Sue Green 
Rebecca Greenlee 
Jana Brizendine & Richard Greenwell 
Debra Griffiths 
Jeff Grimes 
Melissa Gubala 
Diane Guenthner 
Tim Guilfoile 
Anna D. Gulick 
Ginny Hallum 
Mark Hamilton 
Nicole Hamilton 
Michael Hanekamp 
Stan Hankins 
Lorna Harrell 
William G. & Susan W. Hart 
Marijke Hawk 
Cathy Hawkins 
Jamie Haworth 
Robert & Nita Head 
Valerie Hemmer 
Mary Higdon 
Deborah Hill 
Shirley & Joseph Hoffman 
William D. Hollingsworth 
Jeffrey & Vicki R Holmberg 
Shelley Hora 
Mary Houck 
Jessica Howington 
Susan Howington 
Rhonda Huddleston 
Marc Hult 
Whitney Hunt 
Henry & Patricia Jackson 
Jefferson Cty. Soil & Water Conservation Dist. 
Brandon Jett 
Christy Johnson 
Valle Jones 
Beverly Juett 
Nicholas & Pat Kafoglis 
Kenny Karem 
Katherine Keith 
Mary & David Kempf 
Kentucky Heartwood 
Ronald Kestler 
KET 

Jerry Hardt & Diane Yoder 
Barbara Hardy 
William Harpole 
Kelly Mark Hickerson 
Roger Hoagland 
Ideal Beauty Academy 
Barbara Ipoletta 
Jackson Purchase Foundation RC&D 
Sara Johns 
Robert Johnson 
Sandra Joiner 
Morgan & Margi Jones 
Jane Julian 
Edmund P. Karem 
Kenton County Conservation District 
Ky. Environmental Foundation 
Kentucky Nature Preserves Commission 
Carolyn Kepple 
Anna Kunzler 
Mike Larimore 
Joe Larson & Kathy Zajac 
Kerry Lawrence 
James Leland 
Philip Lienesch 
Charles L Liston 
Louisville Audobon Society
Angela Lyles 
Elizabeth Martin 
Elaine Minton 
Elizabeth Moussas 
Tim and Leslie Murphy 
Carol S Myers 
James Emmett Nance 
Net Tango 
Roger Ohlman 
Pohl Iron Works 
Julie Purcell 
David & Mary Raper 
Rebecca & Eddie Reale 
Geoffrey & Vicki Reed 
Robert and Jeanne Reed 
Dale & Gayle Reynolds 
RLM Construction 
John M & Jean Rosenberg 
Lynn Rosenzweig 
Theodore Schatzki 
Chris Schimmoeller 
Tina Roback & Kevin Smith 
Leon Smothers 
Jane Sparkman 

Robert E. & Beatrice L Stephens 
Scott Stroot 
Thomas Jefferson Unitarian Church 
Raymond J. & Maria Timmerman 
Richard Usher 
Ken Cooke & Jean Watts 
Ruth Webb 
Susan Wilburn 
David & Sue Wimsatt 
Trent Winlock 
Sarah Wolff 
Pamla Wood 
Theresa Wyatt 
A. Denise Zeydel 
Mary Zriny 

John Gage gives a musical performance during intermission at 
the Second Annual Wild & Scenic Film Festival.
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Government Agencies

Foundations

Organizational Partners

John Kieffer 
HB Kim 
Kathy King 
David Brown Kinloch 
Meredith Kral 
Cynthia Lee 
Penny Lentz 
Julie Leppert 
Mary Frances Liebert 
Joan Lindop 
Megan Locke 
Mary Love 
Michelle Lupton 
Patricia Magana 
Lisa Maradits 
Joy Marie 
Thomas Martin 
Carolina Martinez 
Gerald Matera 
Sarah Mattingly 
Jill & Tom Maurey 
Deborah May 
Kevin McDonald 
Sarah Bess McLaughlin 
Crystal McMullan 
Carrie Victoria Meares 
Tricia Meyer 
Chandra Michalowski 
Kristen Miller 
Moore Enterprises 
Morningside Farm 
Corrine L Mulberry 
Erin Murdock 
Nanz & Kraft Florists, Inc. 
Bob & Katie Napier 
Gene Nettles 
Richard Newman 
Mary O’Connor 
Aaron Olson 
Melissa Overbeay 
Stuart Owen 
Kenneth J Palmgreen 
Gordon & Pamela Panter 
Heather Paris 
Gina Parsons 
Shannon Parsons 
Dawn Pendleton 
Samuel D Perry 
Cary Peter 
Teresa Poff 
Cory Ramsey 
Ashley Redman 
Brad Erickson 
Stephen Richter 
Esther Rigby 
Betty Beshoar & Mark Roberts 
Willie Terril Robertson 
Scott Keen & Cynthia Robinson 
Mark Rohling 
Barbara Roney 
Greg and Susan Rose 
Jim Rovenski 
Deanna C. Rushing 
Brian Sandmann 
Juanita & Dan Santos 
Joe Sartor 
Lindsay Sauer 
Saundra Schaefer 
Catherine Sewell 
Joan Shanahan 
Sisters of Charity Nazareth Campus Service

Catherine Skees 
Douglas C. Smith 
Mark Sneve 
Clark Snowden 
Miles Spalding 
Stephen R. Spanyer 
Mary Sparks 
John Spenard 
Lauren Spenard 
Jillian Spencer 
Ken Stammerman 
Susanne Steinbock 
Brittany Strobel 
Nancy Sutherland 
Mark Taylor 
John & Ruth Teeple 
James Martin Tharp 
Bruce H. and Donna Thompson 
Sheila Calovich & Mike Tobbe 
Tara Tobin 
Scott Vander Ploeg 
Sean Vanderhoff 
Anthony Vital 
Kelli Vogler 

Jessi Vogler 
Annie Walker 
Patty Wallace 
Bob Walters 
Beth Wampler 
Jonathan Ware 
Cathy Warner 
Kathy Weisbach 
Kelly Werner 
Kenneth A. Wheeler 
Constance White 
Stephen Whiteside 
Alan Whitworth 
Stacey Whitworth 
Jay & Ann Wilkerson 
Cherise Williams 
Craig Williams 
Dorothy Wilson 
City of Winchester 
Carole Wolak 
Cheri & Timothy Wolfe 
Kelly Wraith 
Brandon Wurth 

Karen Wyatt 
Scott & Carol Wymer 
Tyler Yeoman 
Wendy Yoder 
Debra Young 
Joseph Young 
Mark & Jill Young 
Sabina Zolot

William E. Barth Foundation
C. E. & S. Foundation
Charles Stewart Mott Foundation
East Tennessee Foundation
Environmental Support Center
Jackson Purchase R C & D Foundation
Kentucky Environmental Foundation
McKnight Foundation
NiSource Charitable Foundation
Norcross Wildlife Foundation

American Rivers
Appalachian Center for the Economy and  
Environment
Bacon Creek Watershed Council
Clean Water Network
Darby Creek Watershed Team
Dry Creek Watershed Team
Hancock Creek Watershed Team
Kentucky Conservation Committee
Kentucky Resources Council
Redwing Ecological Services
River Fields, Inc.
River Network
Salt River Watershed Watch 
Sierra Club
Stockton Creek Watershed Team
Tetra Tech, Inc.
Third Rock Consultants
Upper Green River Watershed Watch
Watershed Watch in KY
West Virginia Rivers Coalition

And members of the Mississippi River  
Collaborative including
Environmental Law and Policy Center of the 
Midwest
Gulf Restoration Network 
Iowa Environmental Council
Midwest Environmental Advocates
Minnesota Center for Environmental Advocacy
Missouri Coalition for the Environment
Prairie Rivers Network
Public Employees for Environmental  
Responsibility
Washington University Interdisciplinary  
Environmental Clinic
Tennessee Clean Water Network
Tulane Environmental Law Clinic

Kentucky Division of Water
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency
Louisville Metro Council
Ohio River Valley Water Sanitation Commission 
(ORSANCO)

Thanks to everyone who donated photos for KWA’s 2010 
Calendar we were able to bring together beautiful scenes from 
all over the state like this one of Dog Slaughter Falls in the 
Cumberland River watershed, taken by Rob Miller.
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We are grateful to have been chosen as Aveda’s Kentucky Earth Month Partner. In 
2010, events like the “Walk for Water,” in Louisville, a fashion show, bakes sales and 
more were held by Aveda Salons and stores across the state. Almost $24,000 was 
raised in our first year! Just as importantly, our partnership with Aveda has introduced 
our work to like-minded people across the state. Thanks to the following salons and 
individuals for your help:

Allure Salon & Spa
Diva Studio & Day Spa
The Essential Day Spa
Ideal Beauty Academy
Jerry Heston Hairdressing
Joseph’s Salon & Spa
Omagi Salon & Spa
Z Salon & Spa
Sarah Mattingly
Jennifer Kaufman

Wild and Scenic Film Festival

Special “Thank you!” to everyone who supported our second annual Wild and Scenic 
Film Festival, held in February 2010! We had a turnout of over 175, and gained 
almost 50 new members at the event. The children’s portion included a Beargrass 
Creek video contest with some inspiring submissions. We couldn’t have done it with-
out the help of the following:

21st Century Parks
Barefoot Yards
Bluegrass Brewing Company
Blue Apple Players
Derby City Film Festival
Dropseed Native Plant Nursery
Eastern Coal Regional Roundtable
Environs, Inc.
Flynn Brothers Contracting
Irish Hill Neighborhood Association
Jackgon Purchase RC & D
Kentucky Educational Television
Kentuckians For The Commonwealth
Kentucky Resources Council
Kentucky Homefront
Kentucky Riverkeeper

Aveda Earth Month Program

KY State Nature Preserves Commission
Louisville Climate Action Network (LCAN)
Louisville Audobon Society
Louisville Metro Council Members
Louisville Nature Center
Metropolitan Sewer District
Natural Awakenings 
Olmsted Parks
Ohio River Valley Water Sanitation Commission
Planet, Inc.
River Bend Winery
Sierra Club
Soil Conservation District of Kentucky
Thomas Jefferson Unitarian Church
WFPL
Wiltshire Pantry

The next generation shows their support for clean water at the 2010 Walk for 
Water event along the waterfront in Louisville. 

The Steering the Future of Beargrass Creek Award was presented to Sarah 
Wolfe, Beargrass Creek Alliance president and Bruce W. Scott, past KWA 
board president, at the 2010 Wild & Scenic Film Festival. 

To view our entire 2010 990 Financial Report visit: http://www.kwalliance.org/resources.

The Greatest Gift - the Gift of TIME!

It is nearly impossible to put a worth on those who volunteer their time and talents for our good 
cause. In 2010, we recognized several individuals and organizations who had gone above and 
beyond helping us carry out our clean water mission at the 2010 Annual Meeting. An extra special 
thanks goes to Bob Wilson, our 2010 volunteer extraordinaire! As KWA’s accountant, Bob could tell 
you better than most that “time is money.” His dedication to KWA has been invaluable and from all 
of the staff and board, thanks, Bob, for all you do! To find out about volunteer opportunities at KWA, 
visit our website at www.KWAlliance.org/volunteer. We would love to hear from you!

Bob Wilson, KWA Accountant & Bookkeeper, was 
presented with the “Volunteer of the Year” award 
at KWA’s 2010 Annual Meeting held at River Bend 
Winery in Louisville. He is pictured with KWA 
Executive Director, Judy Petersen. 
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Staff
Judith Petersen, Executive Director
Angela Doyle, Development Director
Bob Wilson, Accountant & Bookkeeper
Jennifer Milburn, Outreach Director
Kelly Cook, Membership Coordinator
Tessa Edelen, Watershed Program Director
Tim Joice, Water Resources Program Director

Rockcastle River Conservation Program Director
Jim Hays
Bacon Creek Agricultural Coordinator
Mark Howell

Have you ever thought about giving a larger gift to Kentucky Waterways Alliance, but were stopped 
by worries about your own financial well-being? Did you know that there are ways to bring these two 
seemingly at-odds concepts together into a win-win situation for both of us through planned giving?

It’s true! One simple gift can provide you with immediate tax benefits, lifetime income for you and your 
spouse, and long-term support for Kentucky Waterways Alliance, providing a legacy of clean water for 
generations to come. You don’t need to be “rich” to begin thinking about major giving, either.  There 
are options available that will allow you to keep your current lifestyle intact while still providing greater 
support for a cause you care about.
  
Want to know more? Please, contact Angela, our Development Director, at (502) 589-8008, or at 
Angela@KWAlliance.org. Keep an eye out for more information on our website, coming soon!

Help Us Keep it Clean!
Protect Kentucky’s rivers and streams for future generations

Did you know you can become a member of KWA for only $25 a year? 
Visit WWW.KWALLIANCE.ORG to join us in the pursuit of healthy waterways today.

Kieran Doyle, son of Angela and Marcus, 
appreciates our efforts to “Keep it Clean” and 
it shows! Consider a gift today on behalf of the 
health of future generations tomorrow. 
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Executive Committee
Gordon Garner, President
Ward Wilson, Vice President
Robert Johnson, Treasurer
Hugh Archer, Secretary
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